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NMU HOMECOMING PARADE SCHEDULED FOR SEPT. 23 
 
Beginning at 5:30 p.m. on Friday, Sept. 23, Northern Michigan University will be holding the annual 
homecoming parade. The following streets will be closed to through traffic for the parade:   
 

Pine Street from Lakeshore Boulevard to Fair Avenue 
 Fair Avenue from Pine Street to Third Street  
 Third Street from Fair Avenue to Hewitt Avenue 
 Hewitt Avenue from Third Street to Front Street  
 Front Street from Hewitt Avenue to Fair Avenue  
 
The streets will be re-opened at 7 p.m. 
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